
A green agenda

It is commonsense to save energy by investment in insulation and fuel
efficiency in heating systems. It is a good idea to improve the fuel savings
on vehicles and to find less fuel intensive ways of travelling.

It is important to our quality of life that we protect and enhance the
natural world around us. We need to protect woods and fields from development
where possible, and make sure we look after the beauty of the landscape and
the countryside beyond our cities and towns.

The government does run grant systems to allow people on qualifying benefits
to insulate their homes with a grant, and to replace old heating boilers with
modern more efficient ones. There is money available for loft insulation and
wall insulation. It also makes sense for those of us not on benefits to make
improvements in our own homes. Cutting the future fuel bill is a good idea.
Modern boilers can be much more efficient than old ones Blocking off draughts
and stopping heat leakage through walls makes sense.

We can also improve the fuel efficiency of our transport. More people are
choosing to walk or cycle for shorter distances. New vehicles can be
considerably more fuel efficient than older ones.

We can also cut down on food miles. One quarter of the freight miles
travelled on our roads is carrying food around. Some perishable food coming
long distance is flown in. If we choose more local produce or seek out the
British label we can reduce the travel cost of our food and the impact that
has on the environment.

http://www.government-world.com/a-green-agenda/

